## COMMANDER-IN-CHIEF OF THE ARMED FORCES OF UKRAINE



Colonel General Oleksandr SYRSKYI

03 July, 2024

Dear General,

I would like to extend my deep appreciation for all your invaluable contribution, assistance and unwavering support provided to Ukraine in this hard time. I also avail myself of this opportunity to express to you my sincere gratitude for friendly and cordial relations, which exist between the Republic of Estonia and Ukraine.

I am pleased to join your family, friends, and colleagues in recognizing your career and accomplishments. I wish you every success, good health, happiness in all of your future endeavors. May this new chapter in your life be filled with joy, adventure, and the fulfillment of your dreams.

Once again, thank you for being an incredible counterpart. Your legacy will endure and I have no doubt that your future endeavors will be equally remarkable.

Please, dear General, accept assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Colonel General Oleksandr SYRSKYI

General Martin HEREM